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Glynn County COVID-19 - Piers Opened  
 
Glynn County will open all county maintained piers to the public beginning at 5:00 PM on Friday, April 
10, 2020. This includes: 
 

• St. Simons Island Pier 
• Blythe Island Regional Park Piers  
• Gascoigne Fishing Piers 

 
Any individuals utilizing these piers should maintain a six foot distance between one another in order to 
comply with COVID-19 safety precautions. The piers will be monitored by Glynn County Police Officers 
and the Georgia Department of Natural Resources (DNR). DNR does allow fishing from the piers during 
this event.  
 
For more information on how to prevent the spread of COVID-19, please visit the CDC page at 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html Call Glynn 
County customer service at 912-554-7111 for County issues. For more information on COVID-19, go 
to the Georgia Department of Public Health page at https://dph.georgia.gov/novelcoronavirus 
and the Glynn County page at https://www.glynncounty.org/2048/COVID-19 for more County 
information.  
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